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TO:	 	 All Interested Parties

FROM:	 Raymond P. Martinez, Chief Administrator	
	 	 New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission

DATE:		 July 27, 2010

SUBJECT:	 Elimination of Vehicle Registration Decals
(Motorcycle, Commercial & Trailers)

Effective August 1, 2010, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) will no longer issue registration 
decals for motorcycles, commercial vehicles and personal and commercial trailers.

The MVC previously discontinued the use of registration decals for passenger vehicles in October 2004.

Customers who recently received decals for their vehicles may discard them or remove them from their 
license plates, as long as the license plates are not damaged. MVC-issued decals that have been lost do 
not need to be replaced.


